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Dear Ms. Scanlon and members of the landmarks commission:
 
I encourage you to support both and landmarks and our should-be landmarks. I know you are under
pressure to say yes to every development and proposal that comes through. I also know that the
Edgewater failure was accompanied by archaic terms like anti-development, anti-business, and so on. I
think you for supporting preservation of our historic resources, even when you are asked to break and
ignore the very rules you are meant to enforce.
 
Unless there is a flaw in the research for the Castle and Doyle and Schubert that suggest they should
not be landmarks, these buildings should not be demolished. Moreover, research during the past two
months suggests that both Vallender and Stark-French should be landmarks that the city did not have
resources to research. As a volunteer for the city doing such research, I ask that you support me and
citizens like me who did work for the city when it could not pay us, and not throw it away the first time
someone with money and a whim tells you to do so. It's not for the greater good of the city, which
would include preserving all aspects of culture including architecture and history, rather than just a
venue for a few wealthy patrons to sip a cocktail before seeing Blueman actors dump paint on each
other.
 
Thanks for much for your time - I would be there in person but I am an archaeologist working in Belize
and will not be back for several weeks. 
 
Good luck with your work, 
Carolyn Freiwald
Schubert Building researcher
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